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VCA Gardening Committee Report 

Report by Ardeth Staz 

Our "Secret Gardener" has agreed to tend to our gardens again this year.   

Once again, this summer, we have enjoyed his efforts and talent to enhance 

our parkettes and mailbox areas.  Thanks to the ‘Assistant Gardeners’ help 

as needed.  We appreciate those of you who pull the occasional weed when 

you see them on your walks or when you visit the mailbox, as well.    

Last summer the VCA Executive Board was able to support our gardener in 

planting additional flowers to brighten the area at the corner of Norton and 

MacDonell – healthy membership numbers made this possible. In the fall, 

five dozen tulip bulbs were planted - we hope to see these results very soon!  

Our Gardener has been in discussion with the Town regarding something 

more permanent at the area on the corner of Norton and MacDonell, which is 

very visible from Highway 55, and an introduction to The Village.   

Thanks to the Town for providing plants and wood chips, and for maintaining 

lawns in our five parkettes. 


